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Hi everyone! 

 

On Sunday we celebrated the Blessing Ceremony in Lamosano Belluno (Church of Padua) by the Tona 

family. Several widowers and widows were present. The parish priest Don Marco and two couples for a 

total of 9 (8 couples + the parish priest) also participated. 

 

Don Marco prayed and gave the Blessing. He was very happy to have participated and also wanted a 

diploma. It was a beautiful ceremony. 

 

The room was set up with photos of the Centenary. Every ceremony is special! 

 

We were all happy and thank our Heavenly Parent and all attendees. 

 

Greetings from Angelo Chirulli 

 


